
ATTACHMENT F: Survey Reminder Email

Subject: Only three days left to share your opinion on  law-related training and technical 
assistance

Body:

Dear CDC Public Health Law News Subscriber OR Dear Public Health Law Attorney,

There are only three days left to participate in the Public Health Law-Related Training and 
Technical Assistance survey! Help us ensure that our training and educational resources 
meet your needs.  In order to ensure that we provide only the most relevant content, we 
would like to invite STLT government officials, employees, and attorneys to participate in a 
in a short survey. The survey will take approximately 11 minutes to complete. Your 
feedback is invaluable and will be used as we develop future trainings and educational 
resources.

The survey will be open from [[START DATE]] until [[END DATE]].  We look forward to 
hearing from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please e-mail Lindsay Culp at 
lculp@cdc.gov. 

Survey: [[LINK]]

Sincerely,

Matthew Penn, JD, MA
Director, Public Health Law Program
Office for State, Tribal, Local, and Territorial Support
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

mailto:lculp@cdc.gov
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